
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION— REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS 

(RFQ) 

 

Q 35 EDTEA 22/23: APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER TO ASSIST THE DEPARTMENT 

WITH THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE PROCTECTION OF PERSONAL INFORMATION ACT 

NO 04 OF 2013 AND THE PROMOTION OF ACCESS TO INFORMATION ACT NO .02 OF 2000 

Prospective service providers are hereby advised that the above mentioned Request For Quotations (RFQ) 

has been cancelled as no suitable service provider was found. 

Enquiries: Ntombifuthi Shange Tel:  033 264 2663 email: Ntombifuthi.shange@kznedtea.gov.za     
/ Khangelani Magojo    Tel: 033 264 2579 email: Khangelani.magojo@kznedtea.gov.za                                                                          

                                                    

                                                                 
GROWING KWAZULU-NATAL TOGETHER

 


